
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL SPRING TERM 

NEWSLETTER  

18th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Staffing Update - I would like to inform you that after much thought and consideration Mrs 

Pape has decided to leave the teaching profession and Mrs Pape’s last day at school will be 

Friday 26th April. 

Mrs Pape has made a huge contribution to the school for more than ten years and is now 

looking forward to the next chapter of her career.  

Mrs Pape is a highly exceptional teacher and a well-respected member of our staff team who 

has consistently given her absolute best to the school. Mrs Pape has held various positions 

whilst being here and has been hugely popular with pupils and parents alike. 

We will hold a special inhouse assembly for Mrs Pape as she leaves us with the very best of 

wishes. Mrs Pape will be very much missed and will always be welcome to come and visit. 

We are currently in the process of securing a long-term supply teacher for the summer term 

who will work with Mrs Pape after Easter to ensure that a smooth transition is in place for the 

children. 

Juice and biscuits – Benny and Orla (Reception); Ethan and Evie (Y1); Elsie and Lucinda (Y2); 
Grace and Holly (Y3); Sadie and Ellie (Y4);  Anaya and Amelie (Y5);  Luca and Addi (Y6). 
 
This week Headteacher awards were given to the following children: 
  
Reception – Matty for super listening skills and always trying his best. Well done. 
Year 1 – Beatrix for being more resilient with her writing. 
Year 2 –  Helena for showing super efforts and success in independent maths tasks. Well done. 
Year 3 – Ivy C for taking ownership of her own work and working so hard to improve her 
writing. 
Year 4 – Saachi for taking time, effort and care with everything that she does – with a smile 
on her face too! 
Year 5 – Beth for super progress across the curriculum due to her determination and 
resilience. 
Year 6 – James A for fantastic effort to improve presentation and content of his writing.  
 
 



SEPTEMBER training days – Due to the building work that is taking place over the summer 
holidays we have changed the training days to allow for the classrooms to be ready for the 
children. Therefore, the children will now return on Wednesday 4th September (Monday 2nd 
and Tuesday 3rd are now both training days).   
  
 
DIARY DATES 
 

Tuesday 19th March  Yoyo delivering a whole school assembly 
and workshops for Y2 and Y5 children. 
 

Tuesday 19th March  Year 1 parents invited to bring favourite 
toys from their childhood to share with the 
children 

Tuesday 19th March @ 3.15pm Year 6 Bake Sale after school – any 
donations much appreciated. 

Wednesday 20th March  Easter lunch  
 

Wednesday 20th March Egyptian Day for the Year 5 children. 
 

Friday 22nd March 9.30am Year 3 parents are invited to attend a 
Musical concert led by Mr Novell. 

Friday 22nd March Easter Assembly (inhouse) and finish for 
the Easter holidays at 3.15pm. 

Tuesday 9th April Children return after the Easter holidays. 
 

 
Thursday 21st March - Y3/4 dodgeball tournament @ Lord Deramore's 
 
Wishing you all a very happy and peaceful Easter holiday. 
With very best wishes, 
 

Miss Emma E Miller 

 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff. 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

